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August 28, 2018
Mzyr. Richard Carden
1009 Turkey Run
Rolla, MO 65401

Dear Mr. Carden,

Thank you for bringing your concerns regarding your ongoing foreclosure litigation to my
attention. Unfortunately, the issues you have raised fall beyond the jurisdiction the Missouri
Attorney General’s Office. My office provides legal representation to the state and its agencies, but
does not serve as legal counsel or advisor to individual citizens in private legal disputes. If you
determine you would benefit from the assistance of a private attorney, you may use the following
link as a resource to look for available options in your area:

www.missourilawyershelp.org
Although I regret we do not have the authority to mediate your complaint, I sincerely hope
you find this information to be helpful in finding resolution. Should you ever require assistance in

the future, please do not hesitate to reach out for help.

Yours,

o

JOSH HAWLEY
Missouri Attorney General



